From: Colleen Liang [cliang@portoakland.com]

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2009 11:30 AM
To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Cc: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health; Yane Nordhav; Leroy Griffin; Diane

Heinze; Michele Heffes; Christine Noma

Subject: RE: Request for Extenstion: Notice to Comply -
Attachments: Rolls Royce Notice to Comply.PDF
Hi Donna,

We have not been able to resolve the issues on the attached Notice to Comply (NTC) letter. There are three case numbers on this
site; we are familiar with two of them. One is for the Main Building and the second one is for the Test Facility, but we still can't
figure out what this third one is (the one the Notice to Comply is referring to). Rolls Royce Engine Services and the Port of Oakland
would like to speak with Steven Plunkett to clarify all the case numbers and this NTC. We were informed that Steven is still out of
the office. We would like to request for another extension (to be determined when Steven is back) so we can discuss this matter
with him.

Please advise.

Thanks,
Colleen

Colleen Elizabeth Liang
Environmental Dept.

Port of Oakland

530 Water Street
Oakland, CA 94607
(510) 627-1198 direct
(510) 715-6316 cell
(510) 465-3755 fax
clian ortoakland.com

>>> "Drogos, Donna, Env. Health" <donna.drogos@acgov.org> 8/12/2009 3:55 PM >>>

Hi Colleen, Your requested extension is approved. Donna

Donna L. Drogos, PE

LOP Program Manager

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6721
donna.drogos@acgov.org
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Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material for the

sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the
County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender
immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any attachments thereto.

From: Colleen Liang [mailto:cliang@portoakland.com]

Sent: Monday, August 10, 2009 3:51 PM

To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health; Leroy Griffin

Cc: Diane Heinze; Douglas Herman

Subject: Request for Extenstion: Notice to Comply - GeoTracker Status for Fuel Leak

Hi Donna,

I tried to reach Steven Plunkett, but his out-going message indicated he will be out of the office until August 17th, so | was hoping
you could assist me. The Port of Oakland received a "Notice to Comply" letter from the Alameda County Health Care Services for
the National Airmotive Corp Site (Case No. RO0002915). See attached. The letter indicates that this site has not been claimed in the
database since July 1, 2005, and we had until today (August 10th) to input all the analytical data since that date to now.
Unfortunately, | have been on vacation and did not see this letter until I got back today. Therefore, | would like to request a two
week extension (by August 24) so | can find what happened and ensure all the appropriate data is entered into the GeoTracker
website.

Please let me know if our extension is approved.

Colleen Elizabeth Liang
Environmental Dept.

Port of Oakland

530 Water Street
Oakland, CA 94607
(510) 627-1198 direct
(510) 715-6316 cell
(510) 465-3755 fax
clian ortoakland.com
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